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SUGGESTED PRACTICES FOR
UKC LICENSED CLUBS
FOR THE BENEFIT OF ALL

As events are once again being held around the country, it is imperative that clubs take reasonable precautions for the benefit of all participants. Events
should be held in a manner that emphasizes the safety of all participants.

Most importantly, if you are not feeling well, STAY HOME.

UKC knows each individual club is in the best position to make their own informed decisions regarding how they may hold their events considering the needs
of participants, local restrictions and mandates, including taking COVID-19 related precautions.

As always, Clubs, officials, and participants are required to follow state and local guidelines that apply to the area where the event is held. It is critical clubs
strictly adhere to all local mandates and orders not only because clubs and their officers may face possible penalties and sanctions from local authorities,
but also because they put their fellow clubs at risk of potential further scrutiny and restrictions by authorities.

Effective immediately, any club holding a UKC Licensed Event must:

. Allow all individuals to take any reasonable safety precautions they like, including but not limited to, allowing participants to wear a mask if they so choose
. The following is a list of suggested practices based on CDC guidelines that may be helpful to club officials, judges, and participants planning to attend an event.
At their election and following all applicable orders and regulations, clubs may consider making some of the following adjustments as appropriate to their event:
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